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Rev. Economos Apostolos Hill 

Rev. Deacon John Thrasher  

 

Office Hours:  

Tuesday-Thursday, 9:00am–3:00pm  

 

Sunday Worship  

Cathedral  

8:00am Orthros  

9:30am Divine Liturgy  

 

Desert Springs Staff  

Rev. Apostolos Hill, 

Theological Advisor/Editor-In-Chief  

Kristen Vasilarakos, Layout/Composition  

602-332-8809, kvasilarakos@cox.net 

 

Desert Springs Deadline  

The 25th of each month  

 

Sunday Bulletin Deadline  

Wednesdays, 12 noon  

 

Church Office Email Addresses  

Rev. Apostolos Hill 

htpriest@holytrinityphx.org  

papoulihill@gmail.com 

  

Lynn Graham, Administrative Assistant 

AdminAssist@holytrinityphx.org 

 

Church Front Desk 

htfrontoffice@holytrinityphx.org 

 

Church Caretakers 

Terry, Paul, and Dimitri Valonis 

 

Holy Trinity Bookstore 

info@stnectariosphx.org 

 

2016 Parish Council Members  

Pete Choukalas—President 

Connie Contes—Vice President 

Dina Anagnopoulos—Treasurer 

Tiffani Bichekas—Secretary 

Barbara Cope, Charles DeMoss, 

Sandy Meris, Tony Nicoluzakis, 

Angelo Pestrivas, Chris Pritsos, 

Angela Raup, Jim Thomas 

 

Holy Trinity Cathedral Website 

www.holytrinityphx.org 

 

Metropolis of San Francisco Website 

www.SanFran.goarch.org 

 

Archdiocese Website 

www.goarch.org 

Organization Contacts  

 

AHEPA — John Kostaras  

All Saints Camp — Evan Tsagaris  

Altar Servers — Deacon John Thrasher, David Haag, Chris Francis 

Bible Study — Anthony Arger 

Bookstore — Patsy Harris  

Choir — Terri Alexon 

Dance — Niko Panagiotakopoulos 

Daughters of Penelope — Connie Panagiotakopoulos 

Desert Diamonds (50+) — Doree Drakos, Diana Harris, Nikolette 

Tavlarides 

Feed the Homeless — Andrew Stamatis 

Greek Festival — Nick Kretsedemas, Angelo Pestrivas, Kristen 

Vasilarakos 

Greek School — Irene Mackos  

Holy Trinity Academy Parochial School — TeAnn Philippis, Juli 

Pritsos 

HOPE & JOY — Karla DeLord, Alexia Haugen 

Jr. GOYA — Sandy Annos, Donna Manelis 

Little Lambs — OPEN 

Maids of Athena — Gabriella Papatzimas 

Museum — Bessie Hotis 

Myrrhbearers — Diakonissa Mary Thrasher 

OPA — Sandy Meris  

One Spirit+One Vision — Charlie DeMoss 

Parish Council — Pete Choukalas 

Philoptochos — Alex Anagnopoulos  

Sons of Pericles — Dean Bilitsis 

Sr. GOYA — Evan Tsagaris, Chris Fredericksen, Paulina Watson  

Sunday School — Kalli Schneider, Kay Ehrick  

Wedding Coordinator — Terri Alexon 

YAL — Stephanie Venetis  

 

If you are reading this publication electronically (on 

your computer or on your phone), click on the  

 

 

 
 

button within an article to link to an album in  

Google Photos to see more pictures of the events  

profiled on the page. 
 

Email links, website links, Facebook links,  

and document links will work too,  

directly from this publication.  
 

Check them out! 

More Photos 

mailto:kvasilarakos@cox.net
mailto:htpriest@holytrinityphx.org
mailto:papoulihill@gmail.com
mailto:AdminAssist@holytrinityphx.org
mailto:htfrontdesk@holytrinityphx.org
mailto:info@stnectariosphx.org
http://www.holytrinityphx.org
http://www.SanFran.goarch.org
http://www.goarch.org
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Sizzling Summer Salvation 

 

Packed away in a box of childhood archives is a small bronze coin I received in 

middle school from my local library's Summer Reading Program. Always an 

avid reader, I raced through the library's book list, even irritating my father 

during our vacation in the Great Lakes region that summer, my nose wedged 

between the pages of Terry Brooks' now classic "The Sword of Shannara." 

 

The more relaxed pace of summer affords us an opportunity to indulge the 

pleasurable pastime of recreational reading. (Parents: don't take no for an 

answer! Your child will, in fact, survive the trauma of limited i-phone 

use!) And while the rise of American a-literacy is well documented, I have 

staunchly maintained that Orthodox Christians, inheritors of so rich a literary 

legacy, ought to buck this trend. 

 

But where to begin? The digital age places at our fingertips a wealth of soul-

enriching material as near as your phone or mobile device. Here are a few recommendations to get you 

started.  

 

Our Archdiocese offers one of the best Daily Reading Apps available at http://www.goarch.org/

archdiocese/departments/internet/mobileapps. Here you will find mobile apps for the daily Scripture 

readings and lives of the Saints, an Orthodox Prayer book, even for studies in Byzantine Music!  

 

Since God doesn't take the summer off, neither should we. And these mobile tools allow us to follow the 

Church Calendar wherever we are. 

 

For those wishing to explore their faith more deeply, the 

OCA website contains the brilliant 4-volume set of Fr. 

Thomas Hopko's "The Orthodox Faith" at http://oca.org/

orthodoxy/the-orthodox-faith. This resource contains short 

chapters which explain the beliefs, history, worship, and 

spirituality of Holy Orthodoxy. I highly recommend this 

tool to children and adults alike! 

 

 

For those long road trips and airline flights http://

ancientfaithradio.com/podcasts contains a vast library 

of podcasts from Orthodox contributors around the 

world. Wherever our summer travels find us we can 

easily access these and other tools and collection of Orthodox prayers and readings.  

 

Now, back to my own reading list... that stack of books on the nightstand isn't getting any smaller! 

 

Christ is Risen! 

 

 

 

Message from Father Apostolos 

 

http://www.goarch.org/archdiocese/departments/internet/mobileapps
http://www.goarch.org/archdiocese/departments/internet/mobileapps
http://oca.org/orthodoxy/the-orthodox-faith
http://oca.org/orthodoxy/the-orthodox-faith
http://ancientfaithradio.com/podcasts
http://ancientfaithradio.com/podcasts
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Stewardship 

 

Educate, Participate, Elevate 

 

Some new and exciting changes are coming your way in the fall when we launch Stewardship 2017. 

 

We have a brand new Stewardship Committee that is enthusiastic and committed to helping “elevate” 

Holy Trinity and set some new goals. We have been meeting regularly to define what we are doing right 

and identify areas where we can improve. 

 

Our first goal is to have 100% participation from our parishioners. Over the years some families have 

dropped off or simply not filled out stewardship cards.   

 

Did you know that in order to be a steward of the church you must fill out a Stewardship Pledge Card?  

Even if you make financial contributions or commitments of time and talent, you still need to fill out that 

piece of paper to be recognized as a Steward-In-Good-Standing. 

 

Our second goal is to increase the committed amounts from our families. Did you know that if every 

single family contributed just $35 per week we would meet all of Holy Trinity’s financial needs? If that 

were the case then things like the Festival and other fundraisers could be used for things like remodeling 

our community center or repairing the stained glass of the Cathedral. So, if a family of three went to the 

movies once a week and bought just one soda that is the equivalent of that stewardship goal. 

 

Our third goal is to make becoming a steward easier. We are doing this by making the process of filling 

out your Stewardship Pledge Card and making those stewardship contributions much easier. 

 

We will do this by enabling you to fill out your Stewardship Pledge Card electronically from Holy 

Trinity’s website, setting up automatic payments and making your commitments simple and automated.   

 

And, although change is good, don’t worry, our old stand-bys will still be available. For those who prefer 

to fill out a paper version of the pledge card and write a check to place in the passed trays on Sundays – 

that system that has served us well – will still be in place.   

 

We will continue to work hard over the summer to bring you these new changes and additions to Holy 

Trinity, bringing us a more updated and current system. 

 

Also, as we wrap up the Ecclesiastical Year this spring and head off to our summer vacations, we ask that 

you please remember to continue to make your stewardship contributions. We may all go on vacation, 

but the Church does not. Electricity, water, insurance and salaries still need to be paid so please try to 

remember to mail in those checks if you will be away. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

+REMEMBER THE CHURCH IN YOUR WILL+ 

Meet your new Stewardship Team: 

 

Sandy Meris – Chairperson 

Charles DeMoss   Angela Koumontzis 

Alexi Panagiotakopoulos  Thanasi Panagiotakopoulos 

Costa Tzavaras   Adam Venetis 

Paulina Watson 
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St. Nectarios Books & Beyond 

  

The summer months are usually the time for visiting new places or reuniting with family and friends who 

don’t live close to us. A friend suggested to me that, since many of us bring gifts on these visits, a 

reminder to add the St. Nectarios Books and Beyond website and email addresses to our phones would 

be helpful. Those addresses are listed below this article. Please note that gifts ordered from St. Nectarios 

can be mailed directly to the recipient, so there is nothing for you to pack as you travel! But thinking 

about the suggestion made me realize that visiting and vacationing are also a very excellent opportunity 

for us to share our Orthodox faith. We can let others see by our actions and our conversations that for 

Orthodox families, faith isn’t only a “Sunday” event; Christ is “with us always” and He doesn’t go on 

vacation. When we are asked about what has been going on in our lives, don’t forget happenings at 

Church. Look for ways to bring them into your talks, or explore the life of your relative’s namesake on 

the internet together! Share what you know about your faith. To assist with this, here’s a listing of the 

Saints’ and Holy Days for June and July: 

 

June 9 – Holy Ascension: the world celebrates Christ’s birth and entry on earth, but how many celebrate 

His return to Heaven?  Remember that acknowledging His return is admitting He is God! 

 

June 19 – Holy Pentecost: many know that tongues of fire came upon the Apostles on this day, but do 

we remind ourselves that when they “spoke in tongues” it was so that each one hearing could 

understand Christ’s love for us in our own language? The Gospel is Good News meant to be shared with 

all! 

 

June 24 – Nativity of John the Baptist: St. John the Baptist, the Forerunner, points to Christ’s coming to 

us as Savior and God. Although a Prophet, he is “greater than all the prophets before him” since he 

foretells and heralds the Fulfillment, Christ Himself. 

 

June 30 – Synaxis of the Holy Apostles: Sts. Peter and Paul are two of the most traveled and best known 

Apostles. St. Peter is the Rock who led the new Christian Church and St. Paul, who once persecuted that 

Church, became one of its greatest defenders and preached Christ’s Truth for the rest of his life. 

 

July 11 – Euphemia the Great Martyr, Olga Equal to the Apostles:  Who in your family will be first to 

share the stories of these two women who gave their lives to live for Christ? 

 

July 17 – Sunday of the Holy Fathers: These are the participants in the first Council of Nicaea. Our Creed 

is the “Nicaean Creed.” The holiness of the Fathers is not personal to each but their collective witness to 

Orthodoxy, and at their vespers we sing that they are the “worthy guardians of apostolic traditions.” 

 

July 20 – Prophet Elijah: The Troparion of the Prophet calls him the “Pillar of the prophets” and 

“precursor of the Second Coming of Christ.” 

 

July 26 – St. Paraskeve of Rome: Did you know her name means “getting ready for the Sabbath?” Are we 

ready for it? 

 

July 27 – St. Panteleimon the Martyr: He was a physician who, after his conversion to Christianity, 

performed many miracles in Christ’s name. Many of us pray for his intercessions for sick loved ones. 

 

And now you have a few facts to share with those you encounter during your summer! If St. Nectarios 

Books and Beyond can assist in any way, please contact us at: 

www.stnectariosbooksandbeyond.org 

patsy@stnectariosphx.org  

Patsy Harris – (480) 239-5270 

http://www.stnectariosbooksandbeyond.org
mailto:patsy@stnectariosphx.org
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Orthodox Council 

 

The Holy and Great Council of the Orthodox Churches will be held June 16-27 in Crete. For the first 

time in 1200 years, the primates of all 14 Orthodox autocephalous (or self-governed) Churches, along 

with more than 300 bishops and others, will meet to pray and discuss issues of common concern. For 

more information see the attached flyer and click on this link: http://www.OrthodoxCouncil.org/ 

 

 

http://www.orthodoxcouncil.org/
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Attention College students –  

or recent graduates on their way to college! 

Philoptochos will give two $1,000 scholarships to Holy Trinity students enrolled in college  

in the fall of 2016. Scholarship forms are available in the Church Narthex.  

Requirements are on the form. Application deadline for a scholarship is June 5
th
.  

If you would like an electronic copy, please call 602-300-0016.   

Interested in joining Philoptochos? Call Mary Louise at 602-943-5080 for more info. 

Mother’s Day Flowers 

Carnations were offered to all parishioners in honor of  

our mothers everywhere. 

 

 

 

Holy Trinity’s 

St. Katherine Philoptochos 

 

What is Philoptochos? 

The translation is 

Philo = Friend and Ptochos = Poor. 

It is literally “Friend of the Poor.” 

 

Scholarship Opportunity 
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Greek School 

It is hard to believe how quickly the school year 

has passed and come to an end. I would like to 

thank all the parents for your faith, trust, and 

commitment to the mission of Holy Trinity Greek 

School. It is your belief in the Greek traditions and 

education values that help us to sustain our 

school. We respect the sacrifices each family 

makes to send their child to Greek School, and we 

will continue to put your child first in everything 

we do! This was a very busy year and you, as 

partners in education, played a great role in 

making it a success! 

 

Irene Dartoozos-Mackos 

Director  

eirinie@gmail.com 

Cathedral  

Photo 

Directory 

 

Additional New Directory Photo 

Appointments Available  
 

If you were unable to have your portrait taken 

previously, there are two upcoming dates to 

schedule an appointment,  

Monday, June 6, from 11am-7:30pm and 

Tuesday, June 7, from 9am -4:30pm.  

 

Call Eleanna Mitchell at 480-797-9264 to make a 

reservation or stop by the table in the Large Hall 

of the Speros Center this Sunday, June 5 after 

Divine Liturgy. 

 

FREE 8’x10’ portrait! FREE Directory! 

Ask for details. 

 

Desert Diamonds 

 

Senior Parishioners 50+  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information on attending Desert 

Diamonds upcoming Fall events, contact 
 

Diana Harris at 602-996-0113, 

Doree Drakos at 602-993-0659 or 

Nickolette Tavlarides at 602-725-8653 

 

Rain In The Desert 
 

Recordings of Father’s 

homilies from Holy 

Trinity Greek 

Orthodox Cathedral 

 

From the link: 

“Fr. Apostolos Hill, Dean of 

Holy Trinity Greek Orthodox Cathedral in 

Phoenix, AZ, delivers a timely message in a 

humorous and straightforward preaching style as 

he draws from his various life adventures to 

underscore the power of the Gospel of Jesus 

Christ to save and to heal broken humanity. 

Sprinkled liberally throughout with passages 

from Holy Scripture, Fr. Apostolos’ homilies 

challenge the spiritual ethos of postmodernity 

that seeks to limit the transforming impact of the 

life in Christ and convince us that “being a good 

person” is good enough.” 

 

Link to recordings of Father’s sermons: 

http://www.ancientfaith.com/podcasts/rain 

mailto:eirinie@gmail.com
http://www.ancientfaith.com/podcasts/rain
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjU_-6S54XNAhUP42MKHSD6DtkQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.rantchic.com%2F2014%2F05%2F20%2Fif-emojis-could-talk%2F&psig=AFQjCNEn9fvPiL7StmdRPX8wv8TYWCC5TA&ust=146483531
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7 

 

Located in the northeast section of the James A. Speros Community Center, the Museum 

displays vintage photographs and other historic artifacts related to pioneer Greek families in 

Phoenix from the early 1900s, the founding in 1930 of the first Hellenic Orthodox Church in 

Arizona, and the relocation in 1973 to the present site of Holy Trinity Greek Orthodox 

Cathedral. 

 

Open the first Sunday of each month after Divine Liturgy. 

 

Contact Bessie Hotis at bhotis@cox.net for more information. 

Hellenic Historical Museum 

Holy Trinity Greek Orthodox Cathedral 

 

         Things to Know About Our Historical Museum: 

 

1. John Katsenes was instrumental in getting a committee together to work on the book "Greeks In 

Phoenix", published in 2008. The committee at that time consisted of Alexandra Anagnopoulos, Helen 

Glitsos, Bessie Hotis, Emily Kimmell, Andrew Limber, and Mary Louise Theodoropoulos. 

 

2. The current Museum Board of Directors are Alexandra Anagnopoulos, Stella Glitsos, Bessie Hotis, 

Helen Katsufrakis, Emily Kimmell, Tassie Ladas, Andrew Limber, Helen Moschovitis, Fannie Pappas, 

Harry Pappas, Gregory Skedros, Diane Starros, Gus Theodoropoulos, Mary Louise Theodoropoulos, and 

Zella Zannis.  

 

3. John Katsenes and Emily Kimmell donated the double glass doors that lead into the Museum. (Have 

you noticed the little girl in the lower right hand corner of the mural outside of the Museum wearing a 

white coat and dark hat? That little girl is Emily Kimmell.) 

 

4. Gregory Skedros gave us a large donation which enabled us to complete the Museum. The donation 

was in memory of his wife (a Phoenix native and Holy Trinity member) Jenny Pappas Skedros. 

 

5. Thanks to Andrew Limber, President of the Museum Board at that time, who coordinated the 

completion of the Museum. We were able to officially open during our Greek Festival in October 2010.   

 

6. Pete Zorbas, Holy Trinity parishioner, was the licensed contractor who remodeled the inside of 

the Museum. 

 

7. We thank John Katsenes for continuing to support the Museum with his donations. 

 

Lost & Found 

 

Please check the Lost & Found in the Church Office for items that might be yours. 

mailto:bhotis@cox.net
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Holy Trinity Academy       

On Facebook at Holy Trinity Academy  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you from A Toast to the Future to all who attended the 10th annual event and a big thank you to 

the following sponsors: 

Event Photos 

https://www.facebook.com/holytrinityacademyphx/?fref=ts
https://goo.gl/photos/rutcumowWHeb1RzBA
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Do You Have Photos or 

Videos of the 2015 

Phoenix Greek Festival? 

 

We’d like to see them!  

 

Photo discs or flash drives are the preferable 

method to transport the photos or videos or 

contact Kristen Vasilarakos at 

kvasilarakos@cox.net for more information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark Your Calendars! 

 

The next Committee and Booth Leader Meeting is 

Tuesday, June 14 at 6pm in the Large Hall of the 

Speros Center. Open to everyone. 

Topic: Food and Beverage 

 

The first Baking session is Wednesday, June 22 

beginning at 9am in the Large Hall of the Speros 

Center. Open to everyone.  

Production: Dolmathes 

 

The dates of the 2016 Original Phoenix Greek 

Festival are October 7, 8, and 9. 

 

Your Festival Chairs, 

Nick Kretsedemas 

Angelo Pestrivas 

Kristen Vasilarakos 

For The Good of the  

Cathedral 

 

Plans are underway to repair the leaking roof (due to age)  

and the damaged ceiling tiles in the Speros Center. Thank 

you to all who’ve assisted so far in getting this big project 

going, but we have a long way to go before bids and  

financing are in place. Please contact any member of the 

Parish Council if you can offer further assistance. 

Our Church Family 

 

Baptism 

“For as many of you  

as were baptized into  

Christ have put on Christ.”  

Galations 3:27  

 

5/21/2016 

Nicholas Pestrivas, son of Angelo Pestrivas, 

Godparent is Kalli Schneider. 

God’s Blessings be upon him. 

 

Funeral 

“Surely goodness and mercy  

shall follow me all the days of  

my life; and I shall dwell in the  

House of the Lord forever.”  

Psalm 23:6  

 

5/19/2016 

Karen Kimmell 

May her memory be eternal. 

 

mailto:kvasilarakos@cox.net
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OPA—Orthodox Parents Association 

Sandy Meris, President 

 

FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT – 

UNDER THE STARS! 

(But because of rain, the movie was 

moved into the Large Hall) 

Friday, May 6, 2016 

OPA hosted our final youth 

and family event of the 

year with a Movie Night.  

Due to a rare rainstorm, we had to move the fun inside, but it didn’t 

dampen the spirits of those who attended. 

 

We watched “Minions,” enjoyed some southern-style food from local 

food truck Buzznbeez Chicken and Waffles for the People and munched 

on popcorn and 

candy while chuckling to the antics of those zany 

Minions! It was a wholesome family event. 

 

All Saints Camp Arizona 
 

Campers and Staff left on Sunday, May 29 for Pine 

Summit campsite in Prescott, Arizona. 

 

Look in the next issue of Desert Springs for photos 

and updates on this fun and rewarding week! 
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OPA Graduation Luncheon 

Sunday, May 22, 2016 

 

OPA Honors our Graduates! 
 

It was a joyous and celebratory luncheon as OPA honored Holy Trinity’s 8
th
 grade, high school and 

college graduates. It was inspiring to hear about all of our young student’s accomplishments and wish 

them well as they reach this new milestone. 

 

Class of 2016 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello, Summer! 
 

As school lets out and summer approaches, OPA takes a much-needed 

break. It has been a wonderfully fulfilling year with youth retreats, parent 

workshops, community service and outreach, parties, and activities galore! 

We hope you all enjoyed the activities this year and we look forward to 

bringing together more fun and fellowship next year. Until then, enjoy your 

summer and enjoy your kids because they grow up fast! See you in the Fall!    

High School 

Zoe Ehrick 

Gianna Pesognelli 

Nicholas Pestrivas 

Peter Gregory Schneider 

Costa Theodore 

 

College 

Vasilios Annos 

Eleni Karandreas 

Anna Panagiotakopoulos 

Gabriella Papatzimas 

Christina Pesognelli 

Christina Petsas 

More Photos 

AHEPA Chapter 219 provided two cakes for the 

Graduation Luncheon to honor the grads in 

recognition of AHEPA Sunday. 

Father Apostolos spoke to the recent graduates 

about their future choices, then led them in a  

special prayer. 

8
th
 Grade 

Cole Cartier 

Anna Ehrick 

Madeline Fraenkel 

Panayiotis Kostouros 

Athena Kretsedemas 

Harris Manelis 

Dean Papadopoulos 

Eleni Papadopoulos 

Susie Papadopoulos 

Demetri Pickett 

https://goo.gl/photos/DbrMrokNbopTK2sK9
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AHEPA-Sponsored Mother’s Day Brunch 

May 8, 2016 
 

 

AHEPA Chapter 219 Overview 
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Interested in Desert Springs Home Delivery? 

Desert Springs Subscription 

 

Enjoy color copies of Holy Trinity Cathedral’s Desert Springs to you! 

 

_____ $18 for six issues (June/July, August, September, October, November, 

and December) 

 

Name: ___________________________________________________ 

 

Street Address: _____________________________________________ 

 

City, ST, Zip: _______________________________________________ 

 

Return this form to the Church Office or contact Kristen at 602-332-8809 or 

kvasilarakos@cox.net for more information. 

 

Office use: Payment received on (date) ___ / ___ / ___ 
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

 

NEW!  

Congratulatory and Happy Ads! 

 

In each issue, Desert Springs will offer  the opportunity for our community to share good news 

with others! Ads will be a standard 1/8” of a page (horizontal).  

 

This is the place to recognize your family, 

friends and fellow parishioners for 

anniversaries, birthdays, graduations, get wells, 

awards, special accomplishments, good deeds, 

above-and-beyond volunteering—anything 

that is positive, endearing and thoughtful. 

 

Cost is $20 per ad for one issue. Photos are 

acceptable. 

 

 

 

Fill out the form and include an optional photo and full payment (cash or check) and drop in 

the boxes in the Narthex and Church Office or mail to Kristen Vasilarakos c/o Holy Trinity 

Cathedral, 1973 E. Maryland Avenue, Phoenix, 85016. Checks payable to Holy Trinity 

Cathedral. Or contact Kristen at kvasilarakos@cox.net for more information. 

 

Ads will be designed by the Desert Springs staff. Submitter will be contacted  prior to publishing 

if editing of the content of the wording is needed. 

 

 

Congratulatory and Happy Ads for the Desert Springs monthly publication: 

 

Wording: _______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I understand the staff will design the ad at their discretion and will contact me if content changes are 

needed. _____ (initial) 

 

I need the included photo returned to me. Yes    No _____ (initial) 

 

I am including $20 by cash or check (checks payable to Holy Trinity Cathedral). _____ (initial) 

 

I wish to remain anonymous.   Yes    No _____ (initial) 

 

Submitter’s Name: ____________________________________________ 

 

Submitter’s Contact Phone: __________________ Contact Email: ________________________________ 

 

 

Sample Size 
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Calendar is subject to change. 
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Calendar is subject to change. 


